
EE

Executive Board 
Second Regular Session 

Rome, 12 - 15 May 1998 

���������	

������



��������	�
���

Distribution: GENERAL 
����������������������


7 May 1998 
ORIGINAL: ENGLISH 

�
��������������
������
��������
��
����������

 !""#$	�	#���	��$�	���%&�'����(�'#"
��	�
)�$(�%�)�*
�� +�)%&�
�)�

����
,������  

Page 2, Note to the Executive Board: The second focal point should 
read “Yolanda Gonzalez, tel: 6513-2034”. 

Page 3, paragraph 5, line 6, should read “…The programme targets 
more than 1.42 million children under six years, 5,040 severely 
malnourished children under six years, and about 67,500 anganwadi 
workers (AWWs) and aides.”, not “The programme targets more 
than 800,000 children under three years of age, nearly 1.2 million 
pre-school children, approximately 7,400 severely malnourished 
children between three and six years of age, nearly 400,000 
expectant and nursing mothers, and 67,500 anganwadi workers 
(AWWs) and aides.”. 

Page 9, paragraph 33, line 3 should read “…and other donors. At the 
national level, WFP’s project is managed by…”, not “…and other 
donors. WFP’s project is managed by…”. 

Line 5 of paragraph 33 should read “…Within each relevant state’s 
Department of Women and Children’s Development (DWCD),…”, 
not “…within the Government’s Department of Women and 
Children’s Development (DWCD),…”. 

Page 13, paragraph 57 b), the heading should read “Exploring use of 
donor survey programmes as a vehicle for impact evaluation.”, not 
“The country office should explore utilizing donor survey 
programmes as a vehicle for impact evaluation.”. 

Paragraph 57 c) should read “Evaluating possible participation in 
the annual UNICEF Multi-Indicator Survey in all states. The 
UNICEF survey is a prime source of key intermediate outcome data 
that can also be utilized for WFP project design and targeting.”, not 
“Evaluating the potential to buy into the annual UNICEF Multi-
Indicator Survey in all states supported by UNICEF in order to 
obtain key intermediate outcome data.”. 
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